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“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child’s success is the positive 
involvement of parents.”  

 
Eastglen’s Vision 
Statement 

Eastglen’s Vision Statement 
Our Vision at Eastglen High School is that our students and staff will develop the 
knowledge, skills and attitude to achieve success.  

Campus EPSB – 
Online Registration is 
Open 

Campus EPSB – Online Registration is Open 
A month ago I shared information with you about an exciting initiative we are 
part of, called Campus EPSB.  It involves a partnership between Eastglen, M.E. 
LaZerte and Queen Elizabeth High Schools.  
 
This initiative will run in semester two, and will allow our students the 
opportunity to access some specialized courses unique to each one of our 
schools. For this pilot year, we will focus primarily on grade 11 students. 
 
This is what the programming will look like: 

• Eastglen will be offering an Advanced Performing and Visual Arts 
program (one that our PVA team has put together) 

• M.E. LaZerte will be offering steel work, which will give interested 
students access to specialized programming around welding 

• Queen Elizabeth will be offering advanced computer programming 
 
Interested students will apply to the program they are interested in. While 
students will remain connected to their current school, this will allow them to 
experience something above and beyond what they are currently receiving at 
their school. Once the semester ends, the students are required to return to 
their original school.  
 
Online registration is now open. Please refer to SchoolZone for more 
information. Mr. Kevin Acheson is our key contact at Eastglen.  

Please go online to bit.ly/campusepsb and complete the 
formal application, and hand in this completed form to Mr. Acheson. 

Dance Showcase Dance Showcase  
This is just a reminder to all families that we are pleased to be hosting our 
Dance Showcase performances this upcoming week. The shows are on 
Thursday, December 8th and Friday, December 9th, with both shows beginning 
at 7:00 PM.  We invite all interested families to join us for this outstanding 
dance performance in our beautiful Majestic Theatre! 

 

Eastglen High School 
WEEK AT A GLANCE 
December 5 – December 9 
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